
Livingston County Child Find 
 

Children eligible for the State-Funded Preschool program 
include three- and four-year-old children identified with 
disabilities and four-year-old children who are at-risk, as 
defined by federal poverty levels up to 150%.  Preschool children 
eligible for special education must have an Individual Education 
Plan (IEP) instead of a 504 plan to receive State-Funded 
Preschool program services.  
 
 
The Livingston County  School District has an ongoing “Child Find” system, 
which is designed to locate, identify and evaluate any child residing in a 
home, facility, or residence within its geographical boundaries, age three 
(3) to twenty-one (21) years, who may have a disability and be in need of 
Special Education or 504 services.  This includes children who are not in 
school; those who are in public, private, or home school; those who are 
highly mobile such as children who are migrant or homeless; and those who 
are advancing from grade to grade, who may need but are not receiving 
Special Education or 504 services.   
 
The district’s “Child Find” system includes children with disabilities 
attending private or home schools within the school district 
boundaries who may need special education services. 
The Livingston County School District will make sure any child enrolled in 
its district who qualifies for Special Education or 504 services, regardless of 
how severe the disability, is provided appropriate Special Education or 504 
services at no cost to the parents of the child. 
 
Parents, relatives, public and private agency employees, and concerned 
citizens are urged to help the Livingston County School District find any 
child who may have a disability and need Special Education or 504 services.  
The District needs to know the name and age, or date of birth of the child; 
the name, address, and phone number(s) of the parents or guardian; the 
possible disability; and other information to determine if Special Education 
or 504 services are needed. 

 
Letters and phone calls are some of the ways the Livingston County School 
District collects the information needed. The information the school 
District collects will be used to contact the parents of the child and find out 



if the child needs to be evaluated or referred for Special Education or 504  
services. 
 
If you know of a child who lives within the boundaries of the Livingston 
County School District, who may have a disability,  and may need but is not 
receiving Special Education or 504 services, please call Becky Dunning or 
send the information to: 
 
 
Exceptional Child/Preschool/ Section 504/GT Coordinator   
 Livingston County Schools  
127 East Adair St. P.O. 219  
Smithland, KY 42081      
Ph.  __270-928-3604__          
Ph. __270-928-2111___ 
 


